DAYS ARE SHORTER AND DARKER

As the days get shorter and there are more hours of darkness,
we remind you to please slow down and to be even more
careful driving into and throughout your apartment community.
Please watch for other residents, especially our younger,
smaller residents going to and coming from the school bus.
Also, please watch for residents walking their dogs, too. Thank
you in advance for being a good neighbor.



